
Colebrook Center Fire Company 

  Minutes for July 6, 2020 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

 

ATTENDANCE: Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Hannah McCaw, Bob Carfiro, John Fredsall, Tom O’Dell, 

George O’Brien  

 

Meeting called to order:  7:02 PM 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read. 

• Treasures report read, accepted as read. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• The fire department tried out three battery powered rescue tools (TNT, Genesis, Hurst). The committee 

will be meeting again sometime next week to look at the estimates for the 3 tools bring a 

recommendation to the membership.  

• We applied for the VFA grant for the SCBA packs. We found out more information regarding the 

Scott’s. The newer model of Scott’s also will not connect to other models of buddy breathers. This is 

something that we must consider when replacing the SBCA packs. 

• Berkshire Trail Riders estimates 100 people outside for their event. 

• We discussed hosting a lobster drive thru dinner. We will table this discussion until August monthly 

meeting. (Valley Fish in Bloomfield CT, has known to have good quality lobsters). 

 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Craig will talk to Dave Hotchkiss regarding the status of the lights.  

• Two applicants applied for Ladies Auxiliary scholarships. Laura and Cathy are reviewing them. 

• Winsted Carnival and Parade was officially cancelled due to COVID restrictions. 
 

Fire Check: Mark Jasmin  

Adjourned: 7:30PM 

 

Respectful Submitted, 

Hannah McCaw, Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 


